
              
                  

Dear Fellow Laborers,                          Third Quarter 2024 

NEW MAILING:  Vision Baptist Missions  
ADDRESS  PO Box 647, Dawsonville, GA 30534

Baby shower after church for Putra’s family

Graduation where I teach at a Bible college

Seeing my parents before they return to U.S.

Thank you for your prayers and support. We have exciting 
news to share-Putra and Imel, the young couple who have 
been instrumental in our ministry, are expecting their first 
child any day. This is a significant milestone for our ministry, 
and we ask for your prayers for the health of both mother 
and baby. We were also thrilled to witness the 
graduation of students from the Bible college where I 
teach. Some of them will soon embark on mission work 
on other islands. 

Our church has been blessed with an increase in visitors, 
including five men from the distant island of Papua. I 
even had the opportunity to share the Gospel with a former 
animal poacher from the jungles of Indonesia, known for 
hunting tigers and rare birds. This encounter is a testament 
to the diversity we see in Jakarta, a city that presents 
unique challenges and opportunities for our ministry. 

Please also pray for Stanley and Melinda Ewing, as they 
will be moving back to the States to take a position as the 
Far East Field Director with Macedonia World Baptist 
Missions. We appreciate their example and help through 
the years! They have been here since 1991. 

As we approach three years on the field, we will be taking 
our furlough. We will return in the middle of November and 
begin scheduling meetings for December. We will be 
stateside between ten and eleven months. Olivia has still 
had some health issues. An MRI found that she has 
bilateral adrenal atrophy. Doctors have prescribed low-
dose steroids to help replace what is lacking. Thank you for 
praying for our family's continued health and wisdom for the 
doctors. 

We look forward to reporting to each supporter we can 
be with during our time in the States. We appreciate you 
all. We are also praying for those who were affected by 
Hurricane Helene. 

Reaching Indonesia for Christ, 

Josh, Elizabeth, Hannah, Joseph & Olivia Ewing


